
January 2023 

Duleek Girlsõ National School Newsletter 

 

 

January Update 

A huge welcome back and thank you to everyone in our school com-
munity for the continued co-operation  throughout the month of 
January. We were delighted to welcome back all our pupils on Janu-
ary 5th and our classes and corridors are full of laughter and learn-
ing again.  

Important Dates 

¶ Confirmation: 1st of 
March @ 12 Noon 

¶ St. Brigidõs Day Bank 
Holiday closureñMonday 
6th of February 

¶ Mid-Term Break: 16th 
and 17th February 

Catholic Schools Week  

We gathered together last week to celebrate Catholic Schools Week. We assembled as a 
whole school in the fresh Spring air to pray together. We were led in song by our wonderful 
mass choir and we undertook a nature walk, noting all the wonderful natural creations. 
Huge thanks to Ms. N² Chuinn for organising this lovely event. 

 

 

 

School Assembly 

We had a school assembly this month. We all came together to 
discuss the importance of hard work at school. We had some fan-
tastic guest motivational speakers from our senior classes on the 
day speaking to us all. Well done and thanks to Sophie O Boyle 
and Ruby Spellacey for taking the stage to inspire our school 
community. Also a big thanks to Mrs. Kearneyõs Senior infants and 
Ms. Healyõs Junior Infants for their beautiful performances on the 
day.  



 

 

 

Christmas Concerts 

We had our hugely talented students perform for adoring and appreciative audiences on December 
16th, before our Christmas closure. I would like to thank everyone who came to support the girls 
on the day and the class teachers for all their work in putting together the songs and routines. 
Both schools, girls and boys were treated to a wonderful performance by our parents choir. Their 
energy and enthusiasm raised the roof and the children loved every second of it. Thanks to all our 
parents in the choir and Mr. Mc Donald for organising it. If you would like to get involved in the 
next choir performance or a walking club please contact Mr. Mc Donald on hsclduleek@gmail.com. 

Duleek G.N.S Mass Choir 

Under the guidance and supervision of Ms. Costigan, Ms. Griffin, Ms. Touhy and Ms. Collier, a 
large number of our pupils have been performing at Mass on the first Saturday evening of every 
month. They practice every week at school and have filled the church with beautifully sung 
hymns and instrumental pieces on their tin whistles over the past few months. Thanks to the 
dedication of the pupils, parents and teachers on this lovely community activity. 


